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Rob Konowal <pzkono00@aacounty.org>

Re: National Waste Managers, Inc. Case No 2020-0130-V


Rob Konowal <pzkono00@aacounty.org> Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 4:12 PM
To: skh@henleylaw.net
Cc: Stephen Fleischman <sfleischman@hallecompanies.com>, "Seay, Sterling" <pzseay16@aacounty.org>

the tolling amounted to 88 days so you add 88 days to Oct 19 incl Oct 19


Oct 19 - 31 is 13 days

Nov 30 days

Dec 31 days


13 + 30  + 31 = 74

88 - 74 = 14


Jan 14 is what I get for the tolled expiry date


The Best Place
For All




Robert Konowal
Office of Planning and Zoning 

Zoning Division
Planner

(410) 222-7437 

 www.aacounty.org 






Protect your HEALTH and your VOTE. Request your mail-in ballot 
NOW.

On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 10:03 AM <skh@henleylaw.net> wrote:

Dear Mr. Konowal,
        I have been given your name by your office at Planning and Zoning as the Planner assigned to the application
for an extension of time variance to establish a sand and gravel and rubble landfill operation special exception on
property located in the Odenton area of AA County, preparing the application for forwarding to the Office of
Administrative Hearings.  I was advised that the application has been assigned case number 2020-0130-V, and that
you had found the application to have been timely filed.  This project is currently being processed under a previously
granted extension of time by the Board of Appeals in Case Numbers BA 12-13V and BA 13-13V dated October 19,
2018.  At that time the Planner from your office was John Fury who is no longer there.  The extension of time was for
a period of two years.  I understand from Notices issued by your office that there were executive orders granting
extension of time to all deadlines given to projects under the purview of your office.  I also understand that this
extension due to COVID has been lifted.  By my calculation, the extension would provide that the existing extension
of time on this variance continues until January 10, 2021.  Please advise if I am correct on this analysis.  I would like
to speak with you about this project if possible.  Please  contact me at this email address or call my office at 410-
280-0530.
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Susanne K. Henley

Attorney at Law

47 West Street

Annapolis, Maryland 21401

(410) 280-0530


